February 18, 2025

To: Hunter Hines, Interim Airport Director
From: Gordy Germany, T-Hangar Space A-23
Mr. Hines,

| will be vacating T-Hangar Space A-23, effective April 30, 2025. | am vacating T-Hangar Space A-23
cause | am moving my aircraft to another Space on the Airport and no longer need Space A-23.

Gordy Germany

3456 Hardee Avenue
Chamblee, GA 30341
404.822.8488
gordy®@flagship-group.com



